
 
 

 
Becle informs on unusual trading volume of its shares 

 
Mexico City, México, May 29, 2020 – BECLE, S.A.B. de C.V. (“Becle” or the “Company”) 
(BMV: CUERVO*) informs investors that the unusual trading activity observed today on the 
volume of the trades of the securities identified with ticker symbol CUERVO, outside of the 
fact that Becle’s shares will be included on June 1st  in the calculation of the MSCI index, 
information that was previously made public since May 12th, the Company has no knowledge 
of specific causes that could have originated specific activity on the trading volume of its 
shares, and there are no transactions or material events to be informed to the market. 
 
The Company informs that today it operated its repurchase program in terms and within the 
boundaries authorized by its corporate governance bodies. Furthermore, the Company 
informs that it has no knowledge of any board member and/or officer having participated 
today in trades of Becle’s securities. 


